Ski for Light, Inc.

Executive Committee Meeting
January 23, 2016

Minutes

Welcome. Scott McCall, President, called the meeting to order at 5:05 P.M. Eastern Time.

Roll Call. Judy Dixon, Secretary, called the roll.

Present:
Scott McCall, President
Julie Coppens, Vice-President
Judy Dixon, Secretary
Brenda Seeger, Treasurer
Cara Barnes, Director-at-Large
Bob Civiak, Director-at-Large
Marion Elmquist, Immediate Past President

Approval of Minutes. It was moved by Brenda and seconded by Julie that the minutes of the October 14 teleconference be approved as distributed. The motion passed unanimously.

Refunds. Because of extreme weather conditions on the East Coast, a number of attendees are arriving for a shortened week or have cancelled altogether. The Executive Committee reviewed the existing refund policy. It was agreed that refunds would be made after the event minus incurred costs.

2017 Ridderren team. It was agreed that each member of the Executive Committee will make an effort to chat with individuals who would be good candidates for the 2017 Ridderren team.

Remaining funds from the Gibney Family Foundation. Only half of the $4,800 advanced by the Gibney Family Foundation was used to fund qualifying SFL attendees. This money will be returned as agreed and we will apply again in the future for further funding.

SFL Bulletin. This fall, the SFL Bulletin editor was unable to assemble the bulletin. We will recruit a new Bulletin editor. Cara has offered to assist.

Site Selection. We have received a proposal from Snow Mountain Ranch for the 2017 event. It includes a number of enhancements and upgrades that have been made since our previous event there. Scott has discussed this with the site selection committee. They are recommending that we accept the proposal and hold the 2017 event at Snow Mountain Ranch. Other sites were considered but for various reasons are not suitable. The Executive Committee agreed to recommend Snow Mountain Ranch to the Board as the event site for next year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 P.M.
